
 

Hello! 

Hello Year 2, I am sure you all know 

me, I am Mrs Sands. I am very excited 

to see you all again as grown up Year 

2’s! I cannot believe it is nearly 2 

years ago since we started Reception 

together. I am very much looking 

forward to our Year 2 journey 

together – we will work hard, but 

have lots of fun along the way.  

 

All About Me 

I haven’t been in school much over the last year since we were in Reception 

– I have been looking after my little boy, William who I am sure you will get 

to know about. We have been doing lots of things; walking our dog Snoop 

and visiting new places have been the most popular! Swimming is another 

thing I like to do when we can.     

Next Year… 

I am really looking forward to seeing all of the amazing skills you have learnt 

in Year 1. School will probably look a little bit different but don’t worry – we 

are all there to help each other out and keep each other safe – especially 

me.   

We have lots of exciting things to learn about, and new books to read 

together. Our first book is going to be, ‘The Penguin who wanted to find 

out’. I wonder what things we are going to find out in Year 2?  

I hope you have had a wonderful summer holidays, stay safe and I look 

forward to seeing you in September. 

Love Mrs Sands ☺  

Welcome to Year 2 


